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DECEMBER 2024 Newsletter-PSY   

Hello Parents,                                                                                         Date: Nov 20th , 2024  

We hope everyone had a great November! We are excited to welcome the month of December. 
Here are important notes for parents:  

*Allergy Awareness  

-We have children with shellfish allergy. Please refrain from sending any food items that 
contain shellfish.  

*Program Planning  

-Age-appropriate group interactions as well as art/sensory activities will be planned and 
implemented based on a new theme for every month. Our theme for the month of December will 
be Winter and Christmas.   

*Closures  

-PSY will be closed this year for Christmas and New Year’s holiday from December 24th , 2024 to 
January 1st , 2025 and re-open on Thursday Jan 2nd, 2025. Please note, additional fee will apply for 
full day childcare during winter break. PSY might be closed for two weeks IF our attendance in 
Dec.  23rd, Jan 2nd & 3rd is very low.  

-Please inform us if you need full day childcare on Dec 23rd, Jan 2nd and Jan 3rd by 
December 6th.   We will inform parents with our updated Christmas closures by December 
13th, 2024. 
 
-PSY will be closed on government/school district announced SNOW DAY(s) beginning the winter of 
2024. 


